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 Jane Leslie  2461  

 
DATE: 6/9/06 

TO: AIS Committee 

RE: New Class C License 
 Carrabba’s Italian Grill  
 1460 N. Rochester Rd. 
 
 

Carrabba’s Italian Grill has applied for a New Class C License.  They are a new 
business to be located at 1460 N. Rochester Rd. in the new development called City 
Walk.  The shell building is currently under construction and the address given is for this 
building as the individual tenant spaces have not been assigned addresses. 
 
The Building and Fire Departments have submitted their reports.  As plans are 
submitted for construction, the space will go through the regular inspection process to 
meet all code compliance.  Carrabba’s is a division of Outback Steakhouse , Inc.  and 
has submitted their application packet including all paperwork to be submitted to 
Michigan Liquor Control Commission. 
 
In your packet for consideration as well as a sample resolution for your recommendation 
for approval or denial to Council is: 

 
o Application 
o Excerpt from the proposed Lease Agreement 
o Floor plans 
o Sample Menu 
o Correspondence from City Walk, LLC (Paul Aragona) 
o Application cover letter from Scott Edwards, Plunkett & Cooney 
o Financial statements 
o Department reports 
o Local Approval Notice (from Liquor Control Commission) 
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